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Women’s Ministries don’t always fulfill the dating, and single parenting and provide spiritual guidance from a single women’s perspective. Although, True Rock Church has a Women’s Ministry for all the women. Most of the single don’t attend because they don’t believe that their needs and interests are being addressed when they attend. They feel left out of the conversations. 

The ministry project entails launching a Single Women’s Ministry at True Rock Church located in Detroit, MI. True Rock Church comprises 150 members, and approximately 40% are single women. The Single Women Ministry aims to provide spiritual growth and necessary self-care. Some of the major topics that will be addressed in the ministry include spiritual growth, prayer, dating, parenting, relationships, health and other critical issues that can face single women in society. The ministry was advertised in church bulletins, email blasts, text messages, social media and GroupMe. The planning for the ministry was held via Zoom on Saturday, April 10th at 2 pm. I met with the church leaders, deacons, and other women leaders who supported the need for establishing a ministry focused on ministering to single women in our church and our community. 
Some of the agenda items discussed includes;
· Vision of the ministry
· Invite guests and the targeted women that will participate in the seminar.
· Determining the value of the ministry
· Establish the leadership
· Meeting Topic selections
           
The leaders promised to commit themselves; participate as facilitators for the meetings and counseling sessions.
The single women ministry is a very critical faith based ministry that will direct them on how they can live purposeful faithful single lives. The project would provide a Biblical look and offer a church-based model that will help single women The launching of the Single Women Ministry took place on Saturday, April 24th from 11:00 a.m. - noon via Zoom. At the beginning and end of the first meeting the single women were asked to complete a pre and post survey to help us determine their needs and interests for future meetings. The single women that attended were very engaged and provided us with a great deal of helpful feedback. During the first meeting 24 single women attended as a result of the first meeting more women are expected to attend next month.
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